Dear Guests,

we are thrilled to be welcoming you to Hotel Atlantic Hamburg.

This is to inform you about the renewal of the train tracks close to our hotel between
Mai 16" and 30t 2024. Unfortunately, there will be severe restrictions in driving
around the Hotel Atlantic Hamburg during this time.

Arrival at our main entrance in “Holzdamm” will only be available through “An der
Alster”. The one-way street will be turned around so you will be able to drive from
“An der Alster” through “Holzdamm” towards the central train station. You will still
be able to stop in front of the Hotel for a short time; our Porter will be happy to
welcome you and assist with luggage handling and parking your vehicle.

Owing to the change in street layout as well as the expected higher volume in traffic,
delays in arriving and in retrieving your car are possible. Please excuse any
inconvenience caused. We will certainly try to make your arrival and departure as
pleasant as possible.

Thank you for your understanding. We hope you will have a relaxing stay!

With warm regards
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André Vedovelli

Managing Director
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